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7 Oakhill Avenue

London NW3 7RD

22/03/2018  13:58:302018/0914/P SUPPRT David and 

Rebecca 

Goldenberg

We write in support of this planning application.  The proposed works will provide a positive 

contribution to the character and setting of the conservation area and listed building. Our 

house is also by Quennell, although not listed, we value the importance of his work. The 

suggested plans do not detract from the original features of the house.

83 Redington Road

London

NW3 7RR

22/03/2018  12:56:462018/0914/P SUPPRT Lauren and Mark 

Hirschfield

We have reviewed the details of this planning application and associated Listed Building 

application and write in support of these.

The proposed works will bring the restoration required to a building that has been left 

untouched for many years.

We believe that the plans allow for much needed investment to the Listed Building and will 

enhance the wider Redington and Frognal conservation area and that they comply with the 

Development Plan.

4 Heath Drive

London NW3 7SY

29/03/2018  13:24:052018/0914/P SUPPEMP

ER

 Mr and Mrs M 

Paisner

We have lived on Heath Drive for 35 years. We have known no 24 Heath Drive in its glory. 

Today it is very dilapidated, with visible cracks to the exterior, dirty brickwork and a 

generally untidy roadside presence following some years of neglect which is a real shame 

for a building of such historic importance at detriment to the conservation area. Many of the 

larger houses on Heath Drive have been converted into flats over the years, and we are 

keen that this house remains as a single family residence to maintain the value and charm 

of our community. In our opinion, the proposed plans will revive this house and enhance the 

streetscape of Heath Drive and the wider conservation area. The proposed exterior 

alterations are minimal and the further extensions cannot be seen from the road. We 

consider the proposals a sensitive modernisation in keeping with the traditional features to 

be expected from such a house.
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